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Power Based Violence (PBV)

The Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) faculty/staff designated as Responsible
Employees completed the required training. The annual training was launched in April 2022 and
closed in August 2022. At the time of the launch, NTCC had 256 responsible employees. At the
end of the training launch, 246 employees completed the training for a 96% completion rate.

NTCC currently has a total of 279 Responsible Employees and 7 Confidential Advisors. So far,
88% of the Responsible Employees and 100% of the Confidential Advisors have completed their
annual training.



